
    
  
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sarah McMichael 
request-336169-ef30b07a@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
 

Our Ref: MGLA240516-2751 
 

14 February 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Ms McMichael 
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 23 May 2016. I am sorry for the delay in responding. Your request has been dealt with under 
the Environmental Information Regulations 2004.  
 
You asked for:  
 

“I request to be sent the GLA's responses and reports regarding St Modwen's Leegate 
redevelopment planning application in the London Borough of Lewisham since 2010” 
 

Please find the relevant information attached. We have redacted some names, email addresses 
and telephone numbers in the email that we have released. This information is being withheld 
under Regulation 13 of the Environmental Information regulations because it is personal 
information relating to individuals and therefore constitutes personal data. 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Ruth Phillips 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information   

 


